
From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC Executive Director
To:
Subject: FW: Project Case 2020-00219
Date: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 1:25:00 PM

Thank you for your comments on the application of AEUG Madison Solar, LLC. Your comments in the
above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2020‐00219, in any further
correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2020-00219
(ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
 

From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:33 AM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: Project Case 2020-00219
 

From: Bruce Fraley < > 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 8:59 AM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Project Case 2020-00219
 
 
Dear Commissioners,
I am writing in support of the AEUG Madison Solar Project (Case 2020-00219), which would be
located in Madison County outside of City of Richmond.
The timing of this project is critical to Madison County’s recovery from the Covid-19 slowdown. With
many local businesses impacted, the influx of construction jobs from this 100 MW project will not
only help area residents who work in the construction trades, it will create a ripple of economy
activity across the county from restaurants to the suppliers who will be providing materials needed
by the project.
This project represents a significant private investment in our county. But it is more than that, it is an
investment in the clean energy infrastructure that the companies we want to attract to Madison
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County want to have power their businesses. It will be a local project that our high schoolers and
college students can visit to learn about these new technologies, it will create revenue for longtime
county families who want to hold on to their land.
Acciona has demonstrated that their intention is to hire local support and to use some of the
revenue of the project to address local needs. This already started with their support of local groups
including God’s Outreach and Sustainable Berea.
I am confident that the company will work with their neighbors to address all concerns, and it begins
with communication. I view this investment as a long term benefit to our county. 
This project will be paying dividends for three decades, that’s the exact kind of investment this
county needs to make today to ensure a vibrant future.
I thank you for considering my comments and urge your approval of this project.
Sincerely.
 
Bruce Fraley
 



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2020-00219

*AEUG Madison Solar, LLC
55 East Monroe Street
Suite 1925
Chicago, ILLINOIS  60603

*James W Gardner
Sturgill, Turner, Barker & Moloney, PLLC
333 West Vine Street
Suite 1400
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40507

*M. Todd Osterloh
Sturgill, Turner, Barker & Moloney, PLLC
333 West Vine Street
Suite 1400
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40507




